
Request for Improved Animal Control 

Services 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/Department Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally request an improvement in the animal control services in our 

community. Over the past few months, there has been a noticeable increase in stray animals, 

which poses potential safety hazards and health concerns for residents. 

While I appreciate the efforts made by your team, I believe that enhanced resources and services, 

such as an increase in patrols and educational outreach on responsible pet ownership, could 

significantly benefit our community. Ensuring the safety and well-being of both our residents 

and animals should be a priority. 

Thank you for considering this request. I am hopeful that we can work together to create a safer 

environment for everyone. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


